
From: Enquiries, Unit <enquiries@environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Sent: 29 June 2021 10:41 
To: Duncan Smith 
Subject: 210629/GS06 RE: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan: Regulation 16 Consultation 
 
Dear Duncan, 
 
I have passed your email to our local Sustainable Places team to determine if any comment needs to 
be made in regard to this consultation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Graham Shoebridge 
Customer Service Adviser 
National Customer Contact Centre 
Environment Agency 


